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National Assembly of the Republic of Serbia

Committee on European Integration

Mr. Erik CHRISTENSEN
European Affairs Committee
Danish Parliament

Dear Mr. Christensen,

On behalf of the Committee on European Integration, it is my pleasure to invite you to take
part in the International Parliamentary Conference “Through the idea of EU towards peace
and development™, to be held in Belgrade, Republic of Serbia, on 11-12 May 2018.

An important aim of this Conference is to foster debate among up to 300 participants —
parliamentarians of EU countries, Western Balkan countries and Turkey, Eastern Partnership
countries, representatives of the European Parliament (EP), North Atlantic Treaty
Organization (NATO), Russian Federation (RF), CD, experts and non-governmental sector
and representatives of the executive branch of government of the Republic of Serbia and from
the Region.

The Conference will provide the forum for discussing European Security: Relations between
NATO, EU and RF. The participants will be invited to elaborate on the EU as a peace project.
One of the topics will be dedicated to decentralization in the EU - the role of the region in the
EU. Opinions will be shared about the EU enlargement, but also the relation between EU
fiscal and monetary policy will be discussed.

Please note that costs related to travel, accommodation and transportation will be your own
responsibility.

Please find enclosed the draft agenda, general information, registration form of the

Conference, hotel reservation forms and kindly confirm your interest and availability until
10" of April 2018.

It will be a great pleasure for us to see you among the participants of this Conference.
Sincerely,
Nenad Ca
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hairperson of the  ommittee on European Integration



